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Knox County Public Libraries and Senior Centers Closed 

 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.—Following the inclement weather schedule of Knox County Schools, Knox 
County Public Libraries and Senior Centers will be closed today, Monday, Jan. 3. 
 
Opening updates will be posted on the Knox County social media pages as available. 
 
All other executive branch offices are open and operating on a regular schedule.
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